
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BOROUGH OF UNION BEACH 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held for the purpose of receiving comments on an 

application to the County of Monmouth for Open Space Trust Funds under the Monmouth County 

Municipal Open Space Grant Program. The Public Hearing will be held on Thursday, August 18, 2016 at 

the Union Beach Borough Hall, 650 Poole Ave, Union Beach, NJ 07735, at 8:00 p.m. at which time all 

persons who may be interested therein will be given an opportunity to be heard. Written comments may 

also be submitted and will be accepted by the Municipal Clerk prior to the hearing date and time.  

 The Borough of Union Beach desires to obtain Monmouth County Municipal Open Space Grant Program 

funds in order to develop the following park: Scholer Park located at Spruce Street and Prospect Avenue 

(Block 152, Lots 1, 2, 3, 3.01, 11, 12, 13, Block 26, Lot 2, Block 33, Lot 1, Block 34, Lot 1, Block 35, 

Lot 1, Block 23, Lot 10, Block 24, Lots 6 and 6.01, Block 25, Lot 6.01, Block 27, Lot 1, Block 30, Lot 1, 

Block 31, Lot 1, and Block 32, Lot 1 of the Official Tax Map of the Borough of Union Beach). 

Development will include additions to the parking lot at Scholer Park. 

Anne Marie Friscia 

Borough Clerk 


